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TRANSPORTATION INFORMATION 
for 

SORP Meeting Participants 
 

 
One Green Ride Boulder bus has been leased to transport the participants staying at the 
Millennium Harvest House to the SORP Meeting.  The schedule for the bus is below.  Times 
below are when the bus will depart. You should plan to arrive early to board the bus.  If you are 
staying somewhere else, you may ride this bus if you arrive in time.  They will return you only to 
the Millennium Harvest House.   
 
THURSDAY    29 JUNE   
Millennium Harvest House 8:00 a.m. To NCAR Foothills Campus 
NCAR Foothills Campus 5:45 p.m. To Millennium Harvest House  
   
FRIDAY  30 JUNE   
Millennium Harvest House 8:30 a.m. To NCAR Foothills Campus 
NCAR Foothills Campus 5:45 p.m. To Millennium Harvest House 
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   

   
We have provided this bus service so that the regular NCAR shuttle could accommodate the 
regular staff at the beginning and the end of each day.  We would appreciate you riding the CU 
bus at these times. Changes to the bus schedule will be announced. 

   
 


